COMMISSIONERS MEETING
JUNE 15, 1998

RICHARD PUCKETT CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 9:04 AM. IN
ATTENDANCE WERE DAVID GLICKFIELD, COMMISSIONER, JOHN WEBSTER,
HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT, DAN MAYER, COMPLEX PROJECT MANAGER
ASSISTANT, SHARON KIRKWOOD, CHIEF DEPUTY AUDITOR, AND RANDY McPIKE,
WBAT NEWS REPORTER.

DAVID GLICKFIELD MOVED TO APPROVE THE JUNE 8TH MINUTES, CURRENT
CLAIMS AND PAYROLL. RICHARD PUCKETT SECONDED. THE MOTION PASSED.

DAVID GLICKFIELD MOVED TO APPROVE THE WEIGHTS & MEASURES REPORT OF
APRIL 15 TO MAY 15. RICHARD PUCKETT SECONDED. THE MOTION PASSED.

JOHN WEBSTER REPORTED ON THE ROADS AND HIGHWAYS. MR. WEBSTER
RELAYED THAT DUE TO THE RECENT THUNDERSTORMS AND RAINS THE
COUNTY HAS DECENT DRAINAGE. THEY USED THE SNOWPLOWS TO CLEAR
CORNSTALKS AND OTHER DEBRIS FROM DITCHES TO ASSIST THE DRAINAGE OF
THE LARGE AMOUNTS OF RAINFALL. MR. GLICKFIELD QUESTIONED
"CORNSTALKS"? DUE TO SOME OF THE FARMERS PLANTING NO-TILL THIS YEAR,
THE STORMS CREATED A TREMENDOUS PROBLEM OF DRAINAGE TO THE ROADS.
MR. WEBSTER DOESN'T HAVE A PROBLEM WITH THE FARMERS USING NO-TILL,
JUST THAT THIS YEAR IT CREATED DRAIN PROBLEMS.

DAN MAYER REPORTED ON THE COMPLEX. HE STATED THEY DID WELL OVER
THE STORMY WEEKEND. THERE WASN'T ANY MORE WATER FROM THE FIRST
FLOOR ROOF. THERE WAS SOME WATER AT THE INTERFACE BUT, TODAY THERE
ARE NO SIGNS OF MOISTURE. THEY DID A GOOD JOB OF SOLVING THE PROBLEM.
THE ELEVATOR WILL BE INSPECTED TOMORROW. THE SIDEWALKS ON THE
SOUTH WEST SIDE WILL BE SET AND THE CONCRETE POURED SOON, WEATHER
PERMITTING. MR. GLICKFIELD QUESTIONED THE AMOUNT OF MONIES LEFT
FROM THE BOND FUND. MR. MAYER SAID HE WOULD GET WITH SHARON FROM
THE AUDITOR'S OFFICE AND ARRIVE AT AN ESTIMATE.

MR. PUCKETT STATED THAT THE REGULAR MEETING FOR JUNE 22ND WILL NOT
BE HELD DUE TO MOVING. THE COMMISSIONERS WILL MEET AT THEIR
REGULARLY SCHEDULED TIME ON JUNE 29, 1998. MR. GLICKFIELD RECESSED
THE MEETING AT 9:22 A.M.



